[image: image1.png]


Holy Family PTU 
Dear Holy Family Families,

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year. PTU is excited about the new school year and hope you are as well. Membership dues are $5.00 per family annually.  Due must be paid to vote and participate in the HFS PTU. 
Membership dues go to assist with funding K-8 field trips, field day, and other school needs/events.  This does not include field trips to Washington DC or camps. 
Please return the bottom of this letter with your $5.00.  Please include the family name along with the grades of your child/children.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact PTU @ PTU@holyfamilyschool.org
Thank you,
Holy Family Board Members 
Make checks payable to Holy Family PTU

Family Name(s) (Print) __________________________________________
Child /Children grades ___________________________________

